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Dear Parents and Carers, I would like to wish you and your families a very Happy 
Easter and a restful break from the school run! It has been a busy term with 
children putting in real effort to make exciting progress. There will be lots to 
look forward to next term as another academic year flies by! Thank you for all 
the support you offer the school. Best wishes, Julie Church 

Term Dates: 
8th - 22nd April Easter Holidays 
23rd April First day of Summer Term 
 

A Great Easter Read 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

Friday 26th 
April 
 

Swimming – Peacocks 
class continuing every 
Monday & Friday. 

Wednesday 
8th May 
 

KS1 Multi Sports at 
Hoveton St John’s 

Monday 
13th May 

SATs week 

 
 

 

 

'When Jill, guide at Kew Gardens, explained that Giant Waterlily opens its flower at 
midnight, initially white and female, to attract the scarab beetles needed to pollinate 
it.  In the following daylight the flower closes, trapping the beetle, only to open again 
on the second night having changed colour to red and changed sex to male.'  WOW 
MOMENT FROM PEACOCKS CLASS. 

   E-Safety Tip Use safe 
search engines such as swiggle.org or 
kids-search.com. Safe search settings 
can also be activated on Google and 
other search engines as well as 
YouTube. You can find out more at 
google.co.uk/safetycentre 

 

 

What sport are the eggs good at? 
Running!  

What happened to the egg when he was 
tickled too much? He cracked up.  
 
source: http://www.jokes4us.com/holid
ayjokes/easterjokes/easteronelinersjok
es.html 
 

A couple of 
yolks! 

[Type a quote from the document or the 
summary of an interesting point. You can 
position the text box anywhere in the 
document. Use the Drawing Tools tab to 
change the formatting of the pull quote text 
box.] 

VISIT TO KEW GARDENS 
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WOW moments! 
Red Skippers – Mrs Davies 
 
Our choir performance at St Andrews Hall was 
MAGNIFICENT 
 

Red Skippers – Mrs Wall 
When all the reception children were 
independent enough to come into school 
on their own. 

Red Skippers– Mrs Wynn 
I enjoyed our afternoon in the park 
celebrating Ofsted OUTSTANDING with 
bubbles and ice-pops! 
We had a lovely time. 
 
 
 
 

Peacocks – Mrs Andrews 
My WOW moment for our school has to be 
our fantastic outstanding result from 
Ofsted. 

 

 

Meet our new parent governors 

Mrs Laura Jarvis 
I currently work as a Finance Manager for 

an oil & gas engineering firm. 
I have 2 sons who go to Salhouse Primary 

School. 
I wanted to become a parent governor to 

help maintain the high standards & 
wonderful atmosphere that has been 

achieved.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Bill Knights 
I am a Chartered Surveyor dealing with 

Leisure & Commercial Property. 
I have a step son who is currently in 
Grebes at Salhouse Primary School. 

I feel I have the experience to assist the 
Governing Body and look forward to 
being able to support the Federation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENDCo  - Mrs Sandie Robinson 

 

I know you will join me in giving a huge thank you 
to Mrs Edwards who has been our SENDCo for 
some years at both Salhouse and Neatishead 
schools.  She has decided to hand over the SENDCo 
baton to Mrs Robinson who looks forward to 
meeting you over the coming term 

FONS News 

Thank you to everyone who came to the school disco.  A great time was had by all. 

Many thanks also to everyone who bought an Easter Lucky Square. Enjoy your egg! 
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Norse -Spring/Summer Menu Change 

Please note, as the first day back after the Easter break is Tuesday 23rd April and there will be 
no fresh food deliveries on Easter Monday, we have had to make an adjustment and swap 

the Tuesday menu with the Monday menu on Week One: 

Quorn Chipolatas with Omelette or Garden Vegetable Goujons(v) served with Hash Brown 
and Baked Beans / Chewy Bar with Melon Wedges 

The menu will run as advertised from Wednesday, 24th April.  We do apologise for an 
inconvenience caused. 

The new Spring/Summer menu for 2019 is attached to this newsletter 

Please note that as from 22nd April, 2019 there will be an increase to school lunches.  This 
will be 10p per day taking charges from £2.20 to £2.30 per day. 

 

 

Polite Notice – Parking 

Please can I appeal to all parents to park safely and with consideration?  

I would also like to remind you the car park at the school is for staff only. 

 Thank you! Julie Church 

 

 The school day 

A gentle reminder to all that school starts at 8.40am. Children can be left with 
a member of staff from 8.30am.  School finishes at 3pm. 

10 minutes late every day = 50 minutes per week, 1950 minutes per month 
which is equal to 32 hours per year! 

 

 

Attendance – As a school, we are aiming to improve our attendance and reduce unauthorised 
absences so that the children can fully benefit from their learning at school. 

Red Skippers 
    95 % 

Peacocks 
   97 %                  % 

Whole School 
        96 % 

 
                
 

 




